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CITY OF WAVERLY LEISURE SERVICES FACILITIES RE-OPENING WITH CAUTION 

On Monday, June 1 all City Playgrounds and the Skate Park will re-open. Social distancing 
practices will continue to be in place. Park users are asked to please not gather in groups 
over 10. Restrooms and drinking fountains will be cleaned daily. Shelters will be cleaned 
and trash removed daily, however shelters and playground equipment will not be sanitized. 
We are now accepting shelter reservations for dates after July 1.  

Waverly City Hall and Civic Center will continue to be closed to the public until further 
notice. Staff will be available by phone or email to keep services functioning. We are now 
accepting Civic Center reservations for dates after July 1. We will continue to follow 
mandates from the Federal, State, and local government in regards to social distancing and 
gathering size. 

The Rail Trail, Dog Park and Harlington Cemetery will continue be open as normal. Social 
distancing will be encouraged and practiced. Cemetery lot inquiries can be addressed by 
calling 319-352-6263.  

The Waverly Municipal Golf Course will now be open as normal. The Pro Shop is open as 
normal at 50% capacity, social distancing practices will continue to be in place. Rented golf 
carts will continue to be sanitized with bleach-based products.  

The Waverly Swimming Pool is currently closed. A decision will be made by July 1 in 
regards to opening or closing the pool for the season. We are not accepting any pool party 
reservations or selling pool passes at this time.  

For more information, call Waverly Leisure Services at 319-352-6263. 

 

 
 
Waverly Newspapers: Please publish Tuesday, June 2 

All others: Please publish as soon as possible 

 


